
 
Erasmus+ teachers meeting in Kielce (Poland) last December. 

 
The Institut Molí in Vila de Capellades is taking part in an international 

Erasmus + project 
 

The students of Capellade’s Hight School will participate during the 2018-
19 and 2019-20 academic years in a new international project focused on 

sustainability 
 
With a special focus on sustainability, the Erasmus+ international project is based on the 
motto “Little steps make a big difference, together we care of our home”. The primary 
goal of the participating schools is to achieve the green flag certificate, an internationally 
recognized award that distinguishes schools that take action to achieve a more 
sustainable environment. Several European countries are participating in this project: 
Slovakia, Greece, Poland, Turkey, Romania and Catalonia (Spain). 
 
Although Erasmus+ is basically aimed at 3rd year ESO students, the coordination of the 
project points out the importance of the involvement of all the existing levels in the 
institute to ensure that it is a resounding success. In addition, it is important to note that 
the town of Capellades, for some months now, has already launched several sustainable 
programs such as door-to-door waste pick up, which consists of recycling different waste 
in several different containers and days (one day and container for plastic, another for 
paper, another for organic waste ...) to ensure, in this way, a new life for waste. 
 



In addition to achieving a greener school, Erasmus+ project, also, aims to improve the 
knowledge of its participants, advance in different aspects at the academic and personal 
level, as well as expand cultural, geographical and historical knowledge about the 
countries of the other schools involved in the project, as it enables the most involved 
students to have the opportunity to travel and enjoy a stay in another country. 
 
To coordinate the project, during the week of 16 to 21st December, a first short mobility 
was held in which three teachers from the Molí de la Vila travelled to Poland. In this 
meeting in Kielce, it was decided the key points and strategies to follow in the 
throughout Erasmus+, together, with the other teachers from different partners 
countries. 


